Faulk, Camilla

From: anuradha.janet@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2009 3:12 PM
To: Faulk, Camilla

Subject: opposition to APR 28

I STRONGLY oppose APR 28. The practice of law shoud be left to those who have gone through practices
approved by the State Supreme Court - either through law school or as a law clerk, and then by passing the
Washington State Bar Exam. Allowing others to take a shortcut to practice law is unethical and bad policy.

Anu Luthra

12851 NE 145th PL
Kirkland, WA 98034
206.229.4130



